

MEMO

TO: The Faculty of St. Olaf College

FROM: Marci Sortor SUBJECT: Class of 2024 DATE: May 6, 2024

At the May 9, 2024 faculty meeting, I will move that:

The candidates for the degrees of Bachelor of Arts and Bachelor of Music who have satisfactorily completed all degree requirements be awarded their degrees with appropriate honors on Saturday, May 25, 2024.

As of May 6, 2024, there are 679 candidates for the degrees of Bachelor of Arts and Bachelor of Music. 621 (91.5%) of these candidates are expected to complete all degree requirements by May 25, 2024, and 58 candidates (8.5%) are expected to complete their degree requirements after May 25, 2024. Three students are graduating with a Bachelor of Art and a Bachelor of Music degree.

The preliminary senior profile for the Class of 2024 appears on the next page.

It is traditional at St. Olaf College that, at the May faculty meeting, all faculty members who have a child who is a candidate for a degree second this motion. In 2024, faculty members and staff members who have a child who is a candidate for a degree are:

- 1. Heidi Albers (Registrar's Office)
- 2. Carl Crosby Lehmann (President's Office)
- 3. Jason Engbrecht (Physics)
- 4. Kathy Glampe (Academic Success Center)
- Robert Hauck (Kinesiology)
- 6. Kirk Martinson (Information Technology)
- 7. Rosalyn Eaton (Dean of Students)